
New Hours

Everyone Welcome

Starting November: Closed on Fridays
Hours: Tuesdays and Wednesdays
9:30 AM - 12 PM

Zip code eligibility is no longer in use 
Any/All individuals are allowed full access to pantry

Weekly Shopping Limit
Limit shopping to once per week 
to ensure fair access

Distribution Update
Limit food distribution to one registered household
instead of individual participants

Offer meat weekly in smaller amounts
to make shopping easier

It's important to us to serve you and your family in the most effective way possible. These changes will 
help us to keep the food pantry running smoothly. Questions/Comments: (412) 552-0561.
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